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Please do not advance this transportation bill with over $1 billion dollars annually in 

new fees and taxes.  In my position as a financial advisor, I have many clients on a 

fixed income.  People are already stretched thin and to add these additional costs will 

be unbarable to many.  This will lead many of my clients to move out of state where 

their costs of living can be significantly lower or if they choose to stay in Oregon their 

standard of living will be reduced.  Rather than adding more taxes and fees, please 

focus on reducing wasteful spending within the transportation department.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Brandon Chase 

 


